
This year, California HOSA is excited to announce that
we will be continuing the  Plushie fundraiser during
the State Leadership Conference. Attendees will have the
opportunity to purchase an adorable range of plushies
featuring various animals. These stuffed animals serve a
meaningful purpose, as the proceeds from the sales will
support important initiatives within our
organization.                  

Plushie Fundraiser

We will continue the tradition of our "Fanny Pack Fundraiser" for
our service project - NMDP. During this fundraiser, State officers
will be wearing fanny packs and walking around the SLC venue. 

Fanny Pack Fundraiser

Attendees will have the opportunity to
donate money to each State Officer. The
State Officer who collects the most money
will perform a solo act during the Talent
Show at SLC. 


